
 

 

Christmas Dinner 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Each year we cook a special Christmas Dinner, available to all children. This year, 

Christmas dinner will be served on the following days.  

Wednesday 15th December - Willow Building (Reception - Y2) 

Thursday 16th December - Sycamore Building (Y3-6)  

The menu on offer on these days will be:  

Roast chicken (halal), stuffing and Yorkshire pudding 

Roast turkey, chipolata sausage, stuffing and Yorkshire pudding 

Savoury cheese flan (quiche) 

All are served with mashed or roast potatoes, peas, carrots and, of course, sprouts!   

For dessert children can choose from a chocolate Christmas cookie and ice-cream, 

Christmas pudding with custard or chocolate sponge with chocolate sauce. 

Christmas Dinner is £1.90 and payments should be made on ParentPay in the usual way 

lunches are paid for. Meals are free for children in Reception – Y2. 

If you would like your child to have a Christmas dinner, please fill in the slip below and return 

it to the school office no later than Friday 3rd December.  

If your child usually has a school meal, you must still complete and return the slip below.  

Kind Regards, 

 

Miss L Hurley (School Business Manager)  

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Christmas Dinner 

Name of child: ________________________________       Child’s Class: ______________ 

Yes - my child would like a Christmas Dinner in school.  

Signed: _____________________________________ 


